
Call Out 07-28-2020 

Message to families that chose Brick and Mortar 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson of TMFMS.  Thank you for your choosing to send 
your students to the building for learning for the first nine weeks of school for the 2020-21 school year.  
I am sure this was not an easy decision to make but the staff are/will do everything within our power to 
maintain a clean, safe and sanitized school for our students. We are doing everything possible to 
encourage social distancing and to sanitize the school as often as possible.  I would like to encourage 
your child to bring in their own hand sanitizer and wipes to wipe down any surfaces that he/she may 
come into contact with.  Please remember students are required to wear masks once they come onto 
campus.  There will be detailed information concerning 6th grade orientation, parent monthly meetings, 
arrival, dismissal, breakfast and lunch procedures in August.  

In efforts to ensure that all students that chose MyPCS online have the devices that they need, I am 
collecting the computer devices from all students that are returning to Brick and Mortar in August.  
Computer devices are to be returned to the school Tuesday, August 4th - Thursday, August 6th from 9:00 
a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  in the car circle.  Please do not get out of your car.  A staff member will come to your 
car and collect the device.  You will receive a receipt for returning your device.  Staff will need to check 
off the list so this will take a few minutes.   Staff will need the student’s first and last name (If you can 
write the first and last name on a sticky note and place it on top of the computer this will expedite the 
process).  All students will receive a brand-new laptop during the first semester.  The students that are 
physically in the building will receive the first wave of computers.  If you do not return the borrowed 
device you will not be eligible for the new device.  Please assist us by returning the borrowed device to 
the school next week.  Thank you for your time.  Enjoy your evening. 

  

Message to 7th grade parents that have not submitted immunization 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson of TMFMS.  I hope you are enjoying your 

summer vacation.  Families you are receiving this call because the school needs a copy of your 

child’s immunization.  Please make sure you have submitted documentation for 7th grade 

immunization prior to August 13th to Ms. Brenda Works in the front office.  The office is open 

from 8:30 – 3:30 p.m. (except on Friday).  If students do not have the required 7th grade 

immunization prior to the first day of school the student will not be permitted to attend classes 

including online courses.  

  

Message to families that chose MyPCS online 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Principal Wilson of TMFMS.  Thank you for your choosing MyPCS 
online for your child for the first nine weeks of school for the 2020-21 school year.  I am sure this was 
not an easy decision.   Many things are fluid right now as we embark upon a new way of work.  
Students/Teachers will be using Canvas as the online teaching platform.  You will receive more 
information on this platform soon.  There will be detailed information concerning 6th grade orientation, 
Open House, and parent monthly meetings in August.  If you could please take a couple of minutes to 
complete the survey attached within the email by the end of the day Thursday, July 30th.  Thank you and 
enjoy your evening.  This is an important survey about computer devices.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BZM8c9c5GkaGb_3ye_PH_7bnc81SpAVFgb5wR
RK1yINUNlJFUURIVlZTOUhER1BERzgyM1BYMVI5NS4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BZM8c9c5GkaGb_3ye_PH_7bnc81SpAVFgb5wRRK1yINUNlJFUURIVlZTOUhER1BERzgyM1BYMVI5NS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=BZM8c9c5GkaGb_3ye_PH_7bnc81SpAVFgb5wRRK1yINUNlJFUURIVlZTOUhER1BERzgyM1BYMVI5NS4u


 

 

 


